
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:28 PM 
To: Daniela Murphy 
Cc: Clare Frater; David Marlor 
Subject: FW: Bylaw 183 Referral 
Attachments: 202109 Correspondence Re Islands Trust Bylaw Referral TC183.pdf 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 
 
 

From: Katherine Somerville <ksomerville@mayneid.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:24 PM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 183 Referral 
 
Hi Daniela, 
 
Attached is the bylaw referral comment requested. After discussion at our last board meeting it was 
decided to reply with “no comment at this time”. Though there are areas of the draft policy statement 
that may affect the operations and or mandate of the MIID the Board did not feel commenting on this 
would be appropriate.  
 

Kind Regards, 
  

Katherine Somerville 

CORPORATE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  |  MAYNE ISLAND IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT  |  520 FELIX JACK ROAD, 
MAYNE ISLAND BC V0N 2J2  |  250.539.5116  | ksomerville@mayneid.ca   
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